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Request for Information 

September 10, 2018 

 

From: Christopher Mutty, IFC Judicial Committee Chair 

 

To:  Daniel Monagle, Delta Kappa Epsilon President 

 

CC: Liz Jason, Assistant Director, FSILGs 

James Reed, Assistant Dean, Office of Student Conduct  

 

 

Dear Ben, 

 

This letter is to notify you of the resolution of a report filed by the MIT Police on the night of 

May 24th, 2018. The incident involved alleged violations to the IFC Risk Management Policy.  

 

On the night in question, officers arrived at the Delta Kappa Epsilon house following a citizen 

complaint and noticed cases of beer in a common area of the house. The officers also spoke to 

two underage members of Delta Kappa Epsilon who stated that they had been drinking alcohol. 

As a result, the IFC Judicial Committee finds Delta Kappa Epsilon responsible for the following 

violation: 

 

IFC Risk Management Policy 

 

III. Control of Alcohol 

D. Alcohol should not be served to any individual who does not have a proper 

wristband, whose hand has been marked as an underage guest, or who is not 

of the age of 21. 

 

This determination will not result in sanctions and will remain solely as a letter to file. The IFC 

Judicial Committee may consider this letter when deciding on future allegations against Delta 

Kappa Epsilon within the timespan permitted in the Judicial Committee Bylaws. I encourage you 

to keep alcohol out of all public spaces when there is no registered social event to prevent a 

similar issue from happening again.  

 

 Respectfully, 

 

 Christopher Mutty 

 Judicial Committee Chair 

 MIT Interfraternity Council 

 


